
Sir John Robinson House
Sir John Robinson Way

Arnold
Nottingham

NG5 6DA

Telephone: 01623 673140
Email: lucy.dadge@nhs.net

Date: 26 May 2022

Councillor Saddington
Nottinghamshire County Council
County Hall
Loughborough Road
West Bridgford
NG2 7QP

Sent via email to: cllr.susan.saddington@nottscc.gov.uk

Dear Councillor Saddington

The CCG wishes to inform Nottinghamshire County Council Health Scrutiny Committee that, in line
with s.23(3) of the Local Authority (Public Health, Health and Wellbeing Boards and Health
Scrutiny) Regulations 2013 made under s.244 NHS Act 2006 (as amended), the current temporary
overnight closure of Newark Hospital’s Urgent Treatment Centre will continue for a further 12
months to end of June 2023. The CCG has not consulted the Committee on this continuation of
the temporary overnight closure because it is not possible to safely staff the Urgent Treatment
Centre overnight and so there is no alternative to the continuation of the temporary closure.

Yours sincerely

Lucy Dadge
Chief Commissioning Officer
NHS Nottingham and Nottinghamshire CCG

cc. Noel McMenamin, Nottinghamshire County Council
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